
 
Barry Quinlan  

From: "Michael Buchholz" <mbuchholz@curtis-straus.com>
To: "Curtis-Straus Certification Dept." <certification@curtis-straus.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2003 4:18 PM
Subject: Re: IR Security and Safety Solutions FCC ID: P2GPROXIF
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1/16/2003

1) New form 731 has been sent. 
2) A fresh battery was used for testing. 
3) The magnetic loop antenna was rotated to fully maximize each emission. 
  
Regards, 
Mike 
  
  
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Curtis-Straus Certification Dept.  
To: Mike Buchholz  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2003 6:51 PM 
Subject: IR Security and Safety Solutions FCC ID: P2GPROXIF 
 
Hi Mike, 
  
Our reviewers have identified the following issues: 
  
1. Grantee code P2G is assigned to Locknetics not IR Security and Safety Solutions as shown on the form 731. 
  
2. Please confirm a new battery was used during the testing. 
  
3. Please confirm that the loop antenna was rotated to maximize emissions. 
 
Best regards 
  
Barry C. Quinlan 
Certification Manager 
Curtis-Straus TCB 


